NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village Board of the Village of Waldo will be
holding a Public Hearing on the updated Flood Plain Ordinance on Monday, April 11,
2022, at 5:45 p.m. at the Village Hall located at 810 W Second St, Waldo, Wisconsin.

Copies of the proposed ordinance are available for public review, at the Village Hall,
during regular office hours. All persons from the Village of Waldo are invited to attend,
and all comments are welcome.

Dated: March 22, 2022

Lisa Gillette
Village Clerk-Treasurer



